
 
 
 

 
 

PRINCETON TOWNSHIP 
MILLE LACS COUNTY, MINNESOTA 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 

A public hearing will be held by the Princeton Township Planning Commission on Monday, 
March 6, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. The purpose of this hearing is to consider a request by Jenna 
Slack of ElevatedEducationMN, for an Interim Use Permit to allow a special home 
occupation business for a part time learning environment for homeschool children and 
families at 3467 75th Avenue, Princeton Township, Minnesota.  The property is zoned RC-2 
River Conservation 2.  The school will enroll 10-12 students from K-6th grade, have 1 to 2 
full time staff,  and 1 part time staff/volunteers.   
 
The full legal descriptions are on file at the Town Hall, 10039 55th Street, Princeton, MN 
55371.  The subject property includes PID 16-022-1003, Section 22, Township 36, Range 
26, Mille Lacs County, Minnesota.     
 
All interested parties are invited to participate in the hearing which will be conducted at the 
Town Hall and by video/telephone conference are to submit their comments in writing to the 
Town Hall, 10039 – 55th Street, Princeton, MN 55371, prior to the hearing. 
 
Doug Dahl 
Clerk/Treasurer 
  
 
 
Publish in the Union Times, February 23, 2023. 
 
 
 
 
 


